
-----Original Message----- 
From: Liz Trimnell <liztrimnell@aol.com> 
To: liztrimnell <liztrimnell@aim.com> 
Sent: Sat, Jun 8, 2013 6:44 pm 
Subject: Thank You from your Efik National Association (ENA-USA)! 

The Efik National Association USA Inc. (ENA-USA) thanks it's members and the entire Efik 

Community for their tremendous support through the years. Your partnership keeps us focused on 

our vision and values. As a community, we are establishing our collective legacy through the 

following efforts: 
 

1. College Scholarships as an investment in our youth, our future 

2. Cultural Development of our youth to give them a strong Efik identity  

3. Medical Missions to Cross River State to respond to health/wellness needs at home 

4. Disaster Relief in Cross River State to support the displaced and needy 

5. Disaster Relief here in the US to continue to add value to our local US communities 

6. Partnership with and Support for ENA-USA Chapters on community service projects 

  

There's more to be done and the list above will grow because that's who we are as an organization 

and as a community! Join us in Stamford, Connecticut from July 25-27 for our 16th 

Annual National Convention. Let's enjoy 3 meaningful days to celebrate our heritage, focus on our 

families and continue to build out our legacy. 

  

With warm regards, 

  

Liz Ana Trimnell 

Public/Community Relations, ENA-USA 

www.efikusa.org  

LEARN MORE about our programs and events! 
 

 

  

  
 

http://www.efikusa.org/

